NONINGTON PARISH COUNCIL

PLANNING APPLICATION 21/01615

Nonington PC does not object to building affordable housing on the existing industrial site but objects to building on the greenfield part of the proposed site.

The reasons are duplicated many times by objections from our parishioners and include:

29 households will increase the amount of traffic through the village.

29 households wishing to walk to the village hall and park along dangerous stretch of road with no footpaths.

Height and design of houses not in keeping with existing listed buildings.

Sewage disposal has not been sorted and will add to frequent problems reported.

Soil contamination examinations have been put on the back burner.

Unit 29 appears to be being built in a conservation area according to KLIS map.

The local farm heritage does not seem to have been taken into account.

Concerns for the thatched barn which is next to the proposed entrance site from construction traffic affecting foundations.

Speed of traffic entering the village, 30mph starts directly next to site entrance.

Inaccuracies in the consultant’s report regarding the closed pub.

Inaccuracies in the consultant’s report regarding traffic incidents and fatalities.

Inaccuracies in the consultant’s report regarding our virtually  non-existent bus service.


The attached Word documents, compiled with the assistance of our local historian Peter Hobbs, give more details of our objections.



